Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
LEWIS LONGMAN WALKER
Seminole Improvement District
SEMINOLE IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL AND INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS FOR PARK

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Seminole Improvement District has received an unsolicited proposal from Contraria Development, LLC pursuant to Section 255.065, Florida Statutes, to design, construct, operate, and maintain a park and related accessory uses and facilities on the Seminole Improvement District property known as Parcel C-4 in the City of Westlake, Florida. The Seminole Improvement District will accept other proposals for the same project on or before the twenty-first day after November 27, 2019. Proposals must be received in writing in the Seminole Improvement District, District Manager’s Office, 4001 Seminole Pratt Whitney Road, Westlake, Florida 33470, before5:00 p.m. on December 18, 2019. Kenneth Cassel, District Manager.
